
A quick reminder as to why we should
maintain a 6 foot distance between others.

6 feet
APART

PLEASE WAIT HERE

SAFETY
FOR ALL

located at all queue lines are floor markers
please help protect everyone and wait

behind the 6 foot distance marks. 
Think sustainable.  Print this poster on Neenah Bloxlite or Imagemax


